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 Welcome to our Spring Newsletter 
Hullbridge Parish Council 
hope that you are all keeping 
well and are looking forward 
to the summer months ahead.  
We hope residents and 
visitors enjoy the newly 
repaired pond in Kendal Park 
Nature Reserve and are also 
looking forward to the many 
upcoming Jubilee Events in 
Hullbridge . Please bring you 
family along to “Picnic in the Park” at Pooles Lane 
Recreation Ground on 5th June between 12-4pm, 
your Parish 
Councillors will be on 
hand to enjoy the 
event with you. 
We will also be 
running regular 
Councillor Surgeries 
during the year please 
see our social media 
or noticeboards for 
more details. 
 Parcels for the 
Elderly (80+)    Thanks to Parish Council staff  and 
the Green Co-op we were able to send out over 260 
parcels just before 
Christmas and 
they were greatly 
appreciated. If you  
are 80 or over,  
please contact  us 
if you are not 
already on our list . 
(One  parcel per 
household).  
 
   

Council Tax  - We have kept the Parish Council 
increase to a minimum whilst still maintaining best 
value for residents and providing services under our 
remit which includes a free car park, toilets, 
allotments, open spaces and additionally security 
patrols. The increase is 1.31% resulting with Parish 
Council Band D portion being £79.48.  
SAVE  the DATE  - Saturday 3rd  DECEMBER 
2022 Christmas Light Switch on  between  4-
6pm.  This will be a smaller more traditional 
event with a band and carol singing, more details 
to follow.   
Recycling 
The Parish Council will be supporting Rochford 
District Council with various recycling initiatives. 
Please bring your household batteries to the 
Parish Office , we will also shortly be recycling 
crisp packets which cannot currently be easily 
recycled elsewhere. More details to follow. 
Police Surgeries 
24th May , 29th June, 26th July, 30th August  
10-11am at the Parish Office. 
Police Update 
Would you like to help keep you community safe? 
Have you considered volunteering as a Community 
Specials Constable? For more information  visit 
www.essex.police.uk/communityspecials  to find 
out more and submit your application. 
Police:Email:warren.lamb@essex.police.uk  
Mobile:07980 711214 Tel: 101ext. 490535    
Highway Issues  Please call Essex County Council 
on  0845 603 7631  
Rochford District Council—01702 546366 
Out of Hours Emergencies  01268 527317 
We offer wheelchair  Free short term Loan, so if 
required please contact the Parish Office. 
Heart Watch First Responders  
Volunteers   are urgently required. Please enquire at 
the Parish Office. If you call emergency services put 
your lights on so your location is easier to find, 
thanks. 
Street Lights—Report to Parish Office defective 
lights.  
Citizens Advice Bureau -0344 477 0808, Monday 
to Friday 9.30am - 4pm  

Visit our Website -http://www.hullbridge-pc.gov.uk/ 

Facebook—https://www.facebook.com/Hullbridge-Parish-
Council-1544215995841235/ 
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